


NHEO000773-0002

Lesley Humphrey - Quality Manager

From: Lesley Humphrey - Quality Manager

Sent: 04 June 2001 16:22

To: lan Piper - Operational Director; Fiona Cameron-General Manager

Cc: Max Millett - Chief Executive; Reid, Richard lan (Dr); Jarrett, David (Dr); Lorna Green -
Business Manager

Subject: GWMH police case

I'vs spoken to the police again today. DCI Ray Burt has left this case. The senior investigating officer is now
Detective Superintendent John James - based in Portsmouth.

| spoke to John this afternoon, the only news is that he is trying arrange a meeting with the CPS for this week or early
next week. He hopes that the decision will be known within a couple of more weeks.

He assured me that the arrangement made with Ray Burt still stand. What ever the decision, no action will be taken
without the police alerting me first. They have not explored the other cases, from press stories yet. Waiting for CPS
decision before doing so.

Lesley



